February 3, 2014

Dear Parents,

We have been trying to get back into the routine today.  We enjoyed learning about Groundhog Day and made a groundhog.  This week we will focus on nursery rhymes and fairy tales.  We will recognize the letter Tt, practice one-to-one correspondence with numbers 1-10, sort words by beginning sounds, practice name writing and spelling, and write in journals.

Report cards will come home on Monday, Feb. 10, 2014.  Parent –teacher conferences will be on Tuesday, Feb. 11 from 4-5:30 PM.  The “Raising a Reader” workshop for PreK parents and students will be on this same day at 5:45 PM.  Please make sure you make plans to attend this important workshop so that your child can participate in this at-home reading program.  Conferences and the program will be in the PreK classroom.

Have a good week!!

Mrs. Wright

